
July , 2017

Dear Valued Customer,

There is a known issue with the ABAS-3 software when used on Windows operating 
systems that are configured for time zones outside the United States. To resolve this 
issue, a software update needs to be installed on the computer running the ABAS-3 
software.

ABAS-3 is published by WPS and distributed by Pearson. 
 
Please be sure the ABAS-3 program is completely closed before following the 
instructions below. 
 
Proceed to the weblink and log in using the credentials below. Start by downloading the 
ABAS3.EXE file and then follow the instructions in the ABAS-3 Update PDF file.
Username: customer 
Password: Leave empty. No password needed. 
 
If you require further assistance, please contact WPS at 1-800-648-8857 

Sincerely,

Jen Nightingale
Vice President, US and Canada 
Pearson Canada Assessment

Pearson Clinical Assessment 
26 Prince Andrew Place
Toronto, ON M3C 2T8  Canada
T (800) 387-7278
F  (866) 335-8405
W pearsonclinical.ca

Important Information 
Regarding ABAS®-3 
Software 

http://click.ocrm3.pearson.com/?qs=05cef70b27b801722d78283a5edcdd65476d9ca470cfaeb9ac6f03742ba363bdd8565d02319a3163d7160f5440bfdc2c06550c161e16d6fa

